
 
                    
 
 
 

5th October, 2022 

Dear Member, 

 

 

RE: REQUEST FOR FEEDBACK ON ESTABLISHMENT OF FOSA BUSINESS-DEADLINE 

EXTENSION 

                 

Further to our circular of 28th September 2022, we realize some members had 

difficulties submitting their responses due to item number 6 on the feedback form 

being compulsory. 

 

We have therefore amended the form and extended the deadline for submission 

to Friday 7th October 2022.  

 

Kindly click here to submit your responses. 

 

Those who successfully submitted need not resend their responses. 

 

 

For any clarification contact the Sacco office. 

 

  

 

Thank you. 

 

Philip Muchiri 

Hon. Secretary 
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